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The Spokane River Forum is a

non-partisan, non-profit

organization that creates

materials, events and activities

that promote sustaining a

healthy river system while

meeting the needs of a growing

population.

City of Spokane opens survey for Centennial
Trail input

High above the water, the view of the Spokane River  
from the Centennial Trail 

as it passes through Kendall Yards is spectacular!
 

As shown in the picture, the City of Spokane is working on a

proposed project to complete a missing section of the

Centennial Trail in the West Central neighborhood that is just

north (downstream) of Kendall Yards. City leaders are asking

citizens to complete a survey letting them know what you think

about the project and how you use the Centennial Trail.

Click here for survey and background information. It will be
available until 5 p.m. on Friday, May 15th.

According to a city news release, "The Centennial Trail project
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in West Central is intended to provide a needed link between
already completed sections of the trail, connecting the trail at
Boone Avenue and Summit Boulevard to the trail at Pettet
Drive and West Point Road. It would replace crumbling
sidewalks and curbing in the neighborhood and enhance
connectivity for pedestrians and bicyclists to bus stops, parks,
schools, and the West Central Community Center."

Click here for a city web site with detailed project
information. 
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